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Kia ora koutou parents and caregivers, 
 

As this is the last newsletter for the year, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support 
throughout the year.   
A special thank you to all teachers and support staff who have worked so hard all year to make a difference in 
the lives of the students they work with. As we farewell staff, Mrs Julie Cook and Mrs Louise Corston, I would 
like to thank them both for the contribution they have made to the education of Otakiri School students. We 
welcome Miss Lucy back from her maternity leave at the beginning of next year. 
As we farewell our Year 8 students, I wish you the very best of luck, as you head on to High School.  I know 
you take with you fond memories of your time here at Otakiri School.  To all families and students leaving our 
school, I would like to thank you for what you have given to our school and wish you all the best on your life 
journeys. 
We will gladly welcome back all returning students safe and sound on Tuesday, 29th January for another year 
of LEADing in The Otakiri Way.   
MERRY CHRISTMAS AND SAFE HOLIDAYS TO ALL!!! 
 

Nga mihi koutou 
Michael Mokai 
 

 FINAL ASSEMBLY 
On Tuesday, 11th December at 9:15am, we will hold our 
final assembly for the year.  At this assembly, we will 
acknowledge students who have provided service to the 
school this year. It is also the final opportunity to present 
LEAD bands and LEAD certificates to students who have 
earnt these through the year.  Parents and family 
members are welcome to attend.  

 

PRIZE GIVING 
Prize giving will be held on Friday 14th December at 
10:30am.  Everyone is welcome, as we acknowledge and 
farewell our Year 8 students.  School will finish at the 
conclusion of the Prize Giving, which we expect to be at 
approximately 12.00pm on this day.  Staff would 
appreciate children being taken home promptly at this 
time. Buses will leave at approximately 12:15pm.  This is 
the last day of school for the year.   

 CLASSES 2019 
All students returning in 2019, will have received an 
indication of their 2019 class, as part of their end of year 
Learning Conversation Sheet. Please note that all class 
placements are provisional and adjustments may need to 
be made based on new enrolments at the beginning of 
2019.  
Classes 2019: 
Kārearea - Year 7/8 Matthew Brown 
Korimako - Year 5/6  Lucy Pavitt 
Ruru        - Year 4/5  Heather Richmond / Anthea 
Shattock 
Tūī           - Year 2/3   Jacqui Graham 
Takahē     - Year 1/2  Maria van Beek 
Kōkako     - Year 1    Vera Pawson 
Kiwi          - To open as required Eraina Attwood 

 

Tue 11th Dec – End of Term Assembly – 9.15am 

Tue 11th Dec – Volunteers Morning Tea – 10.30am 

Tue 11th Dec – Learning Conversations – 3.15pm onwards 

Wed 12th Dec – Junior School Pool Fun Day – 9am to 

12pm, all juniors bring your togs!! 

Wed 12th Dec – All children are visiting their 2019 class 

Wed 12th Dec – Year 8 Leavers Dinner 

Thurs 13th Dec – Senior School Pool Fun Day – 9am to 

12pm, all seniors bring your togs!! 

Fri 14th Dec – Last day of term. Prizing Giving 10.30am to 

12pm, school finishes at 12pm 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Kārearea  Camp!!!  
Kārearea Class on the Hole in the Rock Cruise. We 

didn’t go through the Hole in the Rock but it was 

still Super Fun. 

 

                                                                                    

Angel climbing                                                                                                                                      

the ropes on  

the R Tucker  

Thompson Ship.                                           

                                                                                             

                      

       Kārearea Class at 

         the Cape Reinga 

        Lighthouse.  

                                                                                                                                

                                                                 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                              

 

 

                      

      

Enjoying pizza  

from the camp’s Pizza Oven    

Pukeko Scheme, stationery and office hours for January 

The Pukeko Scheme will be running again next year and will continue to be $125. The scheme will cover school books, 

visiting performers, swimming bus and the donation. Michelle will post the Pukeko Scheme on Facebook and the App in 

mid-January.  Stationery and book packs will be available from the office from 21st January. 

The office will be open from 21st January, Monday 8am to 3.30pm, Tuesday 12.30pm to 3.30pm, Wednesday 8am to 

3.30pm, Thursday 12.30pm to 3.30pm and Friday 8am to 3.30pm. 

Kārearea Class                

with their pen 

pals 
 


